
 
 

HISD to hold final Parent University session of the 
year on March 28 

 
WHAT:   The Houston Independent School District’s Parent University holds 

its final session of the 2019 spring semester on March 28. 

 

The district-wide initiative was launched last September with a 

mission of connecting HISD parents and children to resources that 

support successful academic careers, as well as safe and healthy 

environments at home and at school.  

  

“It’s been an exciting inaugural year for Parent University,” Interim 

Superintendent Grenita Lathan said. “We have been able to dialog 

with parents all over the district and instruct them on things that 

matter to them - like helping their children overcome learning 

disabilities or behavioral challenges; making headway on dreams of 

home ownership; or connecting them with needed social services.” 

 
As with all Parent University sessions, free dinner, interpretation services, and 
childcare will be provided. Parents may register and obtain location 
information at: HoustonISD.org/ParentUniversity.  
 
Parents may attend any location. 
 

  
WHO: HISD Interim Superintendent Grenita Lathan, HISD administrators, 

community partners, parents and students 
  
WHEN: Thursday, March 28  

5:30 p.m.  –  8 p.m.  
  
WHERE: Furr High School, 520 Mercury Dr., 77013 

Madison High School, 13719 White Heather Dr., 77045 
Northside High School, 1101 Quitman St., 77009 
Westside High School, 14201 Briar Forest Dr., 77077 

http://houstonisd.org/ParentUniversity


 
 

http://houstonisd.org/HISDmedia

